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OFFICIALS' NEWSLETTER 

Greetings from the Chair 

By: Dana Covington 

It's a wrap! We have another Championship season under our belts. These meets could not have 
happened without you! A heartfelt THANK YOU to all of you who spent your precious time on a 
deck officiating at one (or two or three) of these LSC Championships, Sectionals, Zones, Futures or 
Summer Speedo meets. What a gift you have given to these teams and athletes. Additionally, 
during this Summer OQM season, the N2 and N3 evaluators conducted about 750 evaluations. 
Thank you to each one of you who has taken the opportunity to seek out this mentoring 
opportunity to advance your knowledge and skill as a volunteer official. I am very proud of the 
effort of the National Evaluators to share their expertise with others in a positive learning 
environment. As we support and elevate others, we become better as a body of officials. We are a 
wonderful team of officials in 59 LSCs, and it shows! 

I hope you get to enjoy a little down time during August and September. Don't get too 
comfortable though, as the NOC is prepared to present the virtual Hot August Nights this month 
focusing on the role of Administrative Official/Referee. We also are preparing an action-packed 
schedule for the LSC Officials Chairs at the Annual Business Meeting (ABM) in Denver next month. 











Officials Excellence Award 

Vicki Marsh, Snake River Swimming 

In 2012, Vicki moved to Boise (Snake River Swimming LSC) and has been THE driving force in 
recruiting, training/mentoring, encouraging, and retaining officials ever since. Always positive, 
always welcoming, everyone wants to work when she is the meet referee. Officials eagerly 
answer her calls for help on deck. She's both a coach and official and often wears both hats, 
trading off days for where her team (and officials) need her most. Boise YMCA meets are the 
largest in the area and, of course, she's also part of the hospitality crew. There is nothing she 
doesn't volunteer for! 

Involved with USA Swimming, YMCA, and NFHS, Vicki shares her energy and skills wherever 
needed. Vicki has been a certified USA Swimming official for more than 15 years. During that 
time, she has served in many capacities in our LSC and beyond. She holds a USA Swimming 
National N2 certification as Referee and Chief Judge, and is nationally certified as an N3 Starter 
and Stroke and Turn Judge. In Idaho NFHS, she serves as the Meet Referee for dual, district and 
state meets. She is a respected official, coach, parent, and volunteer, and is truly treasured in 
the Snake River LSC. 
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